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 November 13, 2023 

The Manual Therapy Institute 
P.O. Box 680127 
Park City, UT 84068 
Attn:   Pieter Kroon, PT, DPT, OCS, FAAOMPT  
Program Director 
 
RE: ACOMPTE Re-Accreditation Notification 
 
Dear Dr. Kroon: 
 
The External Assessor Review Committee for American Academy of Manipulative Therapy 
Fellowship in Orthopaedic Manual Physical Therapy, functioning with the policies, 
procedures and standards set forth by The Accreditation Council on Orthopaedic Manual 
Physical Therapy Education (ACOMPTE), has reviewed the additional information 
submitted by: 
 

The Manual Therapy Institute 
 
 
Based upon on this submission and reviewed by ACOMPTE, the Council has unanimously 
voted to reaccredit The Manual Therapy Institute for 10 years.  This renewal means Manual 
Therapy Institute’s next re-accreditation date will be November 9, 2033.   
 
ACOMPTE must be notified of any major changes in the organization of the program.  
Changes in the program mission, curriculum, practice sites, program leadership, and 
participant positions must be reported to ACOMPTE using the Substantive Change forms 
located on the website. 
 
Congratulations, Dr. Kroon, on this notable achievement.  If you have any questions, please 
feel free to reach out by email to foundadtion@aaompt.org. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
ACOMPTE Council 


